
  Thank you for everyone who 

attended our Christmas Craft Share 

session on Monday and those who 

helped supervise the children on our 

trip to the library on 

Tuesday.   

Your support is greatly 

appreciated!  

Our school value of the week is 

 

 Be brave 

WB 16th December 2024 Reception Week Ahead 

Dates for your Diary 

 

Wednesday 18th December at 2pm. 

Our Christmas performance, 

       “A Wriggly Nativity” 

will be taking place in the lower hall.   

 

Friday 20th December 

Last day of term.  

Homework 

 

 

 

 

 

           

 

 

         Fred’s 

Christmas                 Fred’s Town       

This week’s homework is to watch the two videos above 

with your child.   

We are really working on developing the children’s oral 

blending skills.  That is, when you say the individual 

sounds in a word, your child can blend these sounds 

together and say the word.  For example if you say l,e,g, 

your child will be able to say the sounds and then say 

leg.  This is modelled in the videos above.   

Uniform 
 

Please be reminded that 

formal school trousers are 

to be worn, as part of our 

school uniform policy.  

Please keep jogging 

bottoms to PE days only.  

 

All children must have a flat, purple 

book bag and NOT a backpack. 

 

 

 

 

 

Please ensure all items are named 

including coats and shoes.   

 

 

From all of the teachers in 

reception class, we wish you and 

your family a very  

Merry Christmas and a  

Happy New Year! 

 

We return to school on  

Tuesday 7th January 2025 




